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FROM THE COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

To members of Calvary Lutheran Church,  
  

     I think maybe I can say Happy Spring and it is good to see 
the farmers in the fields and getting the crops planted.  
 
  We will not have church on June 5th because of the school 
reunion. There will be a church service at 11:00AM that day on the 
front lawn of the old McIntosh school. Pastor Keith Zeh will give the 
sermon. Bring your own lawn chair.  
   
   June 12th Rev. Becky (White) Worner will be here to give the 
sermon. I talked with Nathan Johnson to see if he could do the last 
two Sundays in June. I also talked with Pr. Morton to see if he could 
be a Sunday in July and August so we can have communion.  
 
  I know summer is a busy time with vacations., family 
gatherings and maybe spending some weekends at the lake. We all 
enjoy these things but do not forget about finding some Sundays to 
attend church.  
 
  Thank you to Stephanie White for being here on May 22nd to 
give the sermon.  
 
  Suggestions and comments call me at 218-435-1001 or 218-
779-7007. 
  
    Elmyrna Kaupang, President 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

-All School Reunion June 3-5 

(church services in McIntosh 

June 5th) 

-Council meeting June 12th after 

church services 

 

  

    

 

 

 

Church Service Update: 

May 29th-NO CHURCH 

June 5th-NO CHURCH @ Calvary (Services at 11 AM-Old 

McIntosh School front lawn w/ Pr Keith) 

June 12th- 10:30 AM w/ Rev. Becky Worner 

 

 

 



  

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

 
The Calvary Council met on May 22 after services. The minutes 

from the April meeting were read and approved.  The treasurer's 
report was presented and accepted. 

  
Arrangements have been made for lawn mowing at the church 

property.  Dave Natwick agreed to be another director on the Cemetery 
Association board. All of the information will be submitted to the 
lawyer to finish the transfer of the cemetery to an association.  There 
will be a meeting after the middle of June for all interested members to 
finalize all the requirements before this is submitted. 

  
On June 12 Becky White will be our Pastor and Communion 

will be held at that service. There will be no services on May 29 or June 
5.  Some of the special accounts will be transferred to the non-
committed account.  For funerals held in our Church, the family will be 
responsible for arranging the Pastor and organist.  Our Church can 
provide serving for a lunch. 

  
The next Council meeting will be on June 12 after services.  The 

meeting closed with the Lord's Prayer. 
 
  
Sec. Shirley Sonstelie 

 

“But as for what was sown on good soil, this is the one 

who hears the word and understands it, who indeed 

bears fruit and yields, in one case a hundredfold, in 

another sixty, and in another thirty. He put before them 

another parable: ‘The kingdom of heaven may be 

compared to someone who sowed good seed in his field.’ 

-Matthew 13: 23-24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President: Elmyrna Kaupang  

                   218-435-1001 

V. President: Steve Carlson 

                   218-563-2197 

Secretary: Shirley Sonstelie  

                  218-435-2136 

Treasurer: LaVonne McWilliam  

                  218-938-4439 

Financial Sec: Devra Carlson 

                   218-563-2197 

Deacons: 

David Natwick         218-938-4211 

Byron Kaupang       218-938-4175 

 

 

Trustees: 

Bob Vesledahl         218-687-4288 

Aaron Neubert        218-938-4030 

Shawnn Balstad      218-945-3049 

 

 

Church Secretary: 

Marissa McWilliam-Donner 

                     218-280-1731 

COUNCIL 
CONTACTS 

Prayer List: 

Marilyn Natwick 

Just a reminder that offerings can be sent to 

LaVonne McWilliam at 23684 410th St SE Winger MN 

56592, the church at PO Box 100, or you can set up a 

direct deposit from your bank using ACH or Bill Pay.  

 



  

OTHER NEWS 

• Congratulations to Lauren Kaupang and Joy Neubert on their 

confirmation May 15th. 

• Congratulations also goes to Alivia Winter on her high school 

graduation from Win-E-Mac on May 28th.  

 

 

 

 

June 5 (Day of Pentecost) 

 1st: Acts 2: 1-21  

 Psalm: Ps 104: 24-34, 

35b 

 2nd: Rom 8: 14-17 

 Gospel: John 14: 8-17  

June 12 (The Holy Trinity) 

 1st: Prov 8: 1-4, 22-31 

 Psalm: Ps 8 

 2nd: Rom 5: 1-5 

 Gospel: John 16: 12-15 

June 19 (Pent 2) 

 1st: Isa 65: 1-9 

 Psalm: Ps 22: 19-28 

 2nd: Gal 3: 23-29 

 Gospel: Luke 8: 26-39 

June 26 (Pent 3) 

 1st: 1 Kings 19: 15-16, 

19-21 

 Psalm: Ps 16 

 2nd: Gal 5: 1, 13-25 

 Gospel: Luke 9: 51-62 

 

  

LECTIONARY 
READINGS FOR 

JUNE 


